
George Jacobs to Governor Henry  Allen
George Jacobs sends Governor Allen a copy of a letter he had sent to President Wilson suggesting the
development of a court system for the purpose of resolving labor and capital disputes.  In 1920, Kansas passed
legislation creating the Kansas Court of Industrial Relations, which would have a tribunal decide on labor
problems between employers and their employees.
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